
Dear Representatives 
Please vote NO on the HB567 bill my town is Hubbardton VT and I do not believe we need more 
legislation for the sale of our animals but more education and incentives for the spay and 
neutering especially at our animal shelters with better control on adoption of healthy animals. 
Please enter this and post it Under Public Comments 
Thank You 
Patricia Manney 
175 Green Mt Village 
Hubbardton VT 
 


